
 

 

 
 

22nd September 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent or Carer 
 

Reflection Day – Year 7 
 
We have arranged for all Year 7 students to take part in a day of reflection with their tutor group at St 
Joseph’s Church, Aldershot.  This will take place each Wednesday during term time, starting with 7 Alban 
on Wednesday 29th September 2021. Please refer to our website and Parent Calendar for your child’s 
specific Reflection day. 
 
The purpose of this day is to provide students with time to reflect on the theme of ‘We are all made in 
the Image and Likeness of God’. 
 
We will walk to the church, leaving All Hallows at 9.00am returning by 3.00pm in time for buses. Students 
must bring a packed lunch or order a packed lunch via the online consent form. Please follow the link 
below to complete the online consent form:  
 
Reflection Day – Consent Form.  
 
Please be advised that there is no charge for this Reflection Day as there are no associated costs. Our 
normal school code of behaviour applies throughout, face coverings must be worn at all times inside the 
church and church hall, and mobile phones must be on silent and remain in bags. 
 
Please note that suitable non-uniform clothes are to be worn and students must bring an appropriate 
outdoor coat to allow for rain or cold. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs A Haigh – Assistant Lay Chaplain 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=79MPApKBg0mCFXRYYEe62yJyPAcmYAVJr3UOAdH75e1UOENJTlY1MUJUQVc5OFEwN0VHODUwMEpYQi4u

